
From:   Christopher Fleming   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   September 09, 2021

Subject:   1463-EX-ST-2021 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The FAA has stated to me on several occasions that they do not need to coordinate the L2 GPS
Frequency if it is being used for a GPS Re-Radiation device that meets NTIA Manual para. 8.3.28, which
this does and is shown with that attached Link Budgets.


